
Interoffice Memorandum 

March 23, 2020 

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
-AND-
Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Carla Bell Johnson, AICP {J!!rl!:;-­
Acting Assistant Director 
County Administration 

CONTACT: 407-836-5610 

SUBJECT: April 7, 2020- BCC Work Session - . 
Transportation Funding Initiative 

In May of 2019, Mayor Demings announced his intent to pursue a Charter 
County and Regional Transportation System Surtax as a means of funding 
comprehensive transportation solutions to address current and long-term needs 
within the County. On February 25, 2020, staff conducted an informational work 
session with the Board to provide an update regarding the status of the 
transportation initiative - including an overview of the community engagement 
efforts and a framework for the transportation plan that is being developed in 
response to the community's priorities. On April 7, 2020, staff will conduct a 
second informational work session with the Board that will provide further detail 
regarding this transportation plan and the decision-making process that would 
be necessary to advance this transportation initiative to a voter referendum. 

This work session is for informational purposes only and no action is requested 
of the Board at this time. 

CBJ/es 

c: Byron W. Brooks, AICP, County Aoministrator 


